
g>tate of ^oiitlj (Carolina
(Office of tlje (^oijemor

Nikki R. Haley
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

March 20, 2012

Mr. Stephen Largen
151 Femwood Drive
Apartment 167M
Spartanburg, South Carolina 29307

Dear Mr. Largen,

On January 30, 2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “(ajll 
emails within the Governor’s Office since Gov. Nikki Haley took office regarding the South 
Carolina Republican presidential primary. The search for these emails should include but not be 
limited to discussions of specific candidates, i.e. Mitt Romney.”

Please find enclosed records responsive to your request. The following exemption applies to the 
responsive public records: South Carolina Code Section 30-4-40(a)(2) (information of a personal 
nature where the public disclosure thereof would constitute unreasonable invasion of personal 
privacy).

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel

Enclosure


